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Important Reminders 


We will start working on the computers this week. Please make sure your child has headphones at school. You may send in headphones from home. They can be regular headphones or ear buds. 


I will collect August Behavior Logs on Tuesday. Your student will receive their new September Behavior Log. Please remember to initial it daily and leave it on the right side of the folder. The goal for every student on every day is to end up on “green.” If students really went above and beyond, they can end on “blue” or “purple.” If a student misbehaved throughout the day and was unable to clip back up the chart, they will end up on “yellow” or “red.” Students will mark the rule they broke on their calendar. 


Your child needs to read 10 minutes every night for homework. This can be an adult reading to them, the child reading to the parent, or the child reading with the parent.  A child can also read alone, but I would not recommend for your child to read alone for the first few months of school.  I will be testing reading levels this week, so they will not be bringing books home from the classroom until next week.  I would still like to have you practice filling out the Reading Log this week, so please have your child read books from home or the library. The Reading Log is located on the back of this newsletter.


We have snack every day in the afternoon. Please feel free to send your child with a healthy snack.  If you would like to donate to our snack fund for students who forget snacks, please send in pretzels, crackers, or something similar. Thanks so much!


If you are interested in the Scholastic Book Order I sent home, please make sure you turn in the forms and a check by Thursday, September 4th.


Starring Me posters are due by Wednesday, September 9th.


Mrs. Amsler would like to remind students that they will need a folder for music class. Please send your student into school with an extra folder this week. 














 



































Monday, September 1


No School








Tuesday, September 2


Math: Play Monster Squeeze-sign/return half sheet–also return the monsters in baggie to school


Reading: Read at home for 10 min and sign Reading Log 


Word Works: None




















Wednesday, September 3


Math: Play Bunny Hop-sign/return half sheet and bunny hop pieces to school


Reading: Read at home for 10 min/sign Log 


Word Works: None











Thursday, September 4


Math: None


Reading: Read at home for 10 min and sign Reading Log 


Word Works: None


Writing: Collage or topic ideas due tomorrow





























Friday, September 5


Math: None


Reading: Read at home for 10 min


Word Works: None








Sunday Night


I have read each night this weekend and filled out my Reading Log.


My Stoplight sheet has been signed.


I have read 10 minutes each day; Reading Log is filled out.








If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  You can reach me at (219) 947-7869 ext 8540 or email me at


� HYPERLINK "mailto:jbackeclass@hobart.k12.in.us" �jbackeclass@hobart.k12.in.us� 








Class Website:


Log onto � HYPERLINK "http://www.hobart.k12.in.us/" �www.hobart.k12.in.us�


Click on Schools, then Joan Martin.


Click on Teacher Webs.


Find my name and click on it.








